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VE Day—’Stay at Home Party!  

Thank you for taking part in virtual VE 

Day celebrations.   

 

We hope you all enjoyed your day.   

 

Stay safe and take care from all the 

staff at Wickersley Northfield Primary 

Re-opening school 
We are sure that many of you will 

have watched the Prime Minister’s 

address to the nation last night.   

 

The Government believes we may 

be in a position to implement a 

phased re-opening of schools from 

1st June, starting with the pupils in 

Foundation 2, Year 1 and Year 6.  

This is part of the plan that will be 

kept under regular review.  

 

As a school, like you, we have only 

just seen the announcement and 

that at this stage we are unable to 

answer all the questions you may 

have.  We are waiting to receive 

further information and guidance 

from the DfE (Department for       

Education). As soon as we have 

received the additional guidance 

we can begin to consider what we 

need to do as a trust/school to       

re-open safely.  

 

In the short term, nothing has 

changed and we will provide      

further information in the coming 

days/week once we are able to do 

so.   

 

However, we assure you that    

whatever decisions are made for 

our school we will have everyone’s 

safety at the forefront of our minds.   


